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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Please note the current minimum depth below datum in the channel entrance to Buckie Harbour is 

2.1m.  

This is at the entrance to the basins in the area marked red below.  All other depths through the 

harbour are as per the chart, copied below. 

If you have any concerns with regards to the above please contact: buckieharbour@moray.gov.uk  

Harbour Master: Darren Bremner – 01542 831700 
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